
 

 
Reminder: Position Re-Assignment Rebate Eliminated 
 
Reference ID:  C2019112000 

Overview  

As previously announced in this notice, as of October 1, 2019 the rebate for assessed transaction fees for 
Clearing Trading Permit Holder position re-assignment was eliminated. This rebate was eliminated for all 
trades entered using the Trade Entry Tool for either same day or As-Of trades.  
 
It is recommended that in order to avoid additional transaction fees, the Clearing Editor be used on the 
same day to make any necessary position re-assignments.  
 
Please contact the Cboe Trade Desk for support or with any questions. 
 
We appreciate your business and remain committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, 
technologies, and solutions.  
 
Cboe Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@cboe.com  
 

https://cdn.cboe.com/resources/fee_schedule/2019/C1FeeNotice_100119.pdf
mailto:tradedesk@cboe.com
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